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Family Mass 

Children’s Liturgy every 9am Mass 

except in school holidays 

 

P & F Meeting 

Once a term 

 

St Patrick’s Hall 

Enquires and bookings please call the 

school office 

 

 

Outside School Hours Care 

E: eastgosford.oshc@dbb.org.au 

or phone 0408 165 671 

or visit the school website 

 

 

The Uniform Shop 

phone 0412 087 696 

opening hours during school terms 

Tuesday 

8.30am – 10.30am 

Also 1st Friday of every month 

2.30pm – 4.00pm 

The uniform shop can be contacted 

outside of business hours by email 

stpatricksprimary@alinta.com.au 

payments can be made direct to  

Alinta Apparel in the form of cash, 

credit card, or debit credit card 

NO CHEQUES 

uniform price list  & online shopping 

available at 

http://www.alintaapparel.com.au/alinta/ 

 

 

Canteen 

Infants: Wednesday & Friday 

Primary: Wednesday & Friday 

Rostered volunteers please give  

24 hours’ notice if you are unable to 

attend 
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FROM OUR PRINCIPAL……. 
 

Dear Parents and students, 
 

St Mary Mackillop had many sayings that she was famous for and some less known ones 

as well. One that I particularly like is ‘I bear them no ill will’. St Mary Mackillop used these 

words when she was excommunicated, her bishop, her old principal, Father Woods and 

even some of her sisters when she lost her job. Sometimes we find it hard to forgive others 

when they have wronged us personally or our children. St Mary also said, ‘Forgiveness is 

love’ and while it can be hard to forgive someone it does make us the better person when 

we do. 
 

The next couple of weeks are very busy with lots happening. Today was the dress re-

hearsal for the concert and then next week we have Book Week, Cluster Public Speaking, 

Year 6 Debating, Pop-Up Playgroup and Father’s Day and then the following week is Well-

being week and the concert. I am sure that you are as excited as the children and teach-

ers. 
 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

Please remember that Monday 26th August is a pupil free day for the  

students. The Staff will be attending a Spiritual Formation Day at St Joseph’s 

Kincumber. 
 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS MEETING 

Last night we had our once a term P & F Meeting and while it was wonderful to see the 

many parents there, 11 parents is not a true reflection of our parent community. At these 

meetings we often make decisions that could impact your child, so I would like to  

encourage all to come along to the meeting next term. 
 

BOOK WEEK 

Next week is Book week and we have the Book Fair once again. The students will 

have an opportunity to choose a book and if you can support the school with send-

ing through the cost of the book or calling in to have a look with your child that 

would be great. 

The Book Parade is on Thursday  29th August at 10 am on the Primary side and 

hopefully you will be able to join us. 
 

FATHERS DAY STALL TUESDAY 27 AUGUST -Please remember to order your 

Fathers Day gift on Qkr! - $6 per gift (you may purchase more than one) And 

please remember to tell your child that you have done so, Thank you Katie and 

Tammy for their organisation of this event and their helpers. 
 

FATHERS DAY BREAKFAST 

On Friday 30th August is our Father’s Day Breakfast commencing at 7.15am. The 

RSVP has now closed and we will only be able to cater for those who have sent in 

a reply. Please remember that breakfast will close at 8.30 and we will not be  

serving past this time as we have Mass at 9am. Following mass is recess and then assem-

bly and we hope to go to the park for games with our dads after Assembly. 

STAFFING 

Ms Bolton this year has been our Acting REC while Ms Fletcher has been on secondment 

to Lake Munmorah. Ms Bolton is taking 4 weeks LSL at the end of this term and while she 

is absent Mr Dobb will be the Acting REC. Ms Ramona Geale will teach Year 4 while Ms 

Bolton is on leave and Ms Ryan will work in Year 5 with Mr Dobb. We wish Ms Bolton a 

well deserved break. 



 
 

Father Greg 

It was great news to hear last week that Father Greg has been officially appointed as the Parish Priest of St Patrick’s 

By Father David Ranson, the Diocesan Administrator. I would also like to welcome Father Greg’s mother who is on 

holidays, to East Gosford. 

CONCERT 

Yes the concert will soon be here and everyone is very excited. The seats are selling fast so don’t forget to get your 

tickets before they run out. Just a remind that all students are expected to attend the school concert as this is part of 

our Curriculum. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

FROM THE LADIES OF THE OFFICE…………… 

Qkr! Payments 

Last week there was a Qkr! outage due to the number of lunch orders being placed between 
7am and 9am last Friday morning.  We contacted Qkr! as soon as we were made aware of the 
issue and they have hopefully fixed this for future purchases.  If you cannot access the Qkr! 
menu at any time, please contact the office so we can follow this up with the Qkr! team. 

Please ensure your child is listed in the correct class on Qkr! 

If you would like to order a Concert DVD, these are available to order via Qkr!.  Cost is $12.  Each student is also re-
quired to pay a $5 concert fee which is also to be paid via Qkr!. 

Compass 

Please check Compass on a regular basis.  Compass is our main form of communication to 
parents and carers.  Limited information is also shared on our School Facebook page. If you are 
having trouble accessing Compass or have forgotten your login details, please contact the office 
as soon as possible.  There will be many reminders sent over the next few weeks in regards to 
Book Week and our Concert..   

Events 

We have been trialling the ‘Events’ function within Compass over the past few months.  Thank you 
for your patience during this time.  After our feedback to Compass, they have recently upgraded 
some of the functions within ‘Events’ and this will now allow parents to give permission for excur-
sions through their mobile phone app (please make sure you are running the most up-to-date version of the app) - 
you can check if you are updated in  your App store.   

Office Hours 

School phones are manned from 8:00am to 3:30pm.  The office is also open during this time.  Please be mindful that 
the office may be unattended during break times (recess and lunch).  If you need to drop off or pick up your child, it is 
best to do so outside of these break times.  Recess is 10:55am until 11:20am and lunch is 1:00pm until 1:50pm.  The 
office may also be closed during other events such as our upcoming Book Week Parade and Father’s Day celebra-
tions.  In this instance, the Victoria Street gates will be open as all staff and students will be on the Primary  
Campus.  Please advise your class teacher when your child arrives at school. 

Changes to Going Home Arrangements 

Could you please ensure that your child is aware of how they will be going home in the afternoon.  If these arrange-
ments change during the day it would be appreciated if you could contact the office prior to 2:00pm to ensure that the 
message is passed on to your child. 

Administering Medication at School 

All Broken Bay systemic schools require medical authorisation from a prescribing medical or health practitioner to ad-
minister any medication to students (including over the counter medications such as Paracetamol, Claratyne 
etc).  The Request to Administer Medication Form can be found on our website or you may collect a copy of it from 
the school office. 

Application for Extended Leave 

If your child will be absent from school for 5 or more days, you are required to complete an Application for Extended 
Leave form.  This form can be collected from the school office or downloaded from our website. 

Buy your concert 

tickets  here 

https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=538976&//dbb.local/Local/Users/maria.smith/My%20Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates


 FROM OUR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CO-ORDINATOR MS FIONA BOLTON…. 
 

People will come from north and south , east and west,  

and take their place in the Kingdom of God. 

Family Connection 

Families take advantage of certain days throughout the year to celebrate individuals in the family and to make sure 

that they know that they are not taken for granted. As  families we celebrate events such as birthdays, Mother's Day, 

Father's Day, anniversaries and graduations  

These days are intended to express appreciation in a special way but are not meant to replace the appreciation that 

we should always show. Sometimes we can take one another for granted and in this Sunday's Gospel, Jesus tells a 

story about some people who took for granted that they would enter the kingdom of God.  Jesus warned his listeners 

not to assume that they will have eternal life in heaven and not to take this invitation for granted. 

So as families, commit to showing appreciation for one another for the many things that family members do in their 

roles as parents, grandparents and children. 

‘Congratulations and blessings to all the children who will be making the Sacrament of Reconciliation next Wednesday 

evening, 28
th
 August at 7pm.  

We encourage you to continue the practice of seeking God’s love, mercy and forgiveness through 

Reconciliation. 

Thank you so much to Father Greg and Father Matthew, Francis Hanna and all her Sacramental 

Team who volunteered their time to prepare the children.   

The enrolment information/forms for the Sacrament of First Eucharist (also referred to as First Holy Communion) will 

be available in the church foyer from September 8
th
. or on the church website. To be eligible for this Sacrament, stu-

dents must be Baptised, Confirmed and have made their Reconciliation.   

The First Eucharist Information Night will be held on Wednesday 23
rd

 October at 7.30pm in the Church. This meeting is 

obligatory so please contact church office if you cannot attend.  

Please return enrolment forms to the Parish Office by October 16. If you have any questions or queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact Colleen from the Parish Office on 43 25 1042 or Francis Hanna, the sacramental coordinator. 

On Monday all the staff will gather together at St Joseph’s spirituality Centre for our mission formation day. We will 

look at Edward Hahnenberg’s ‘A Theology for Ministry’ and the role of the Holy Spirit in developing a missionary spirit-

uality and, prayerful ways of engaging students with scripture. 

This Sunday, 25
th
 August 2018, Year 3 will be celebrating a Family Mass at the Church at 9.00am.  We would love as 

many children as possible to come from all our St Patrick’s classes.   

This Sunday, 25th August 2018, Year 3 will be celebrating a Family Mass at the Church at 9.00am.  We 

would love as many children as possible to come from all our St Patrick’s classes.   

 

We will be celebrating Father’s Day next Friday the 3oth August 2019!   

 Breakfast in the hall from 7.15am-8.15am.   

 Whole School Mass will commence at 9.00am followed by assembly and a short joint recess on 

the Primary side. 

 At 11.30am we will all transition to Hylton Moore Oval for organised games with families.  We anticipate being at 

the park for about an hour.  

A warm welcome back to Father Greg and his mother after his holiday in Poland. 

We missed you, especially your dancing at the end of our school masses and look forward to working with you again. 

Thank you so much for supplying us with Father Matthew whilst you were away. We appreciated his gentle and spiritu-

al ways  

 

STAFF SPIRITUALITY DAY 

RECONCILIATION 

FAMILY MASS 

FIRST EUCHARIST 

FATHER’S DAY 2019 

WELCOME BACK 



 

CAKE STALL - This Weekend 

The youth will be providing many plates of cakes 

please enjoy the fruits of their labour and all 

those others who helped provide these de-

lights.  Proceeds will help send our youth to the 

Australian Catholic Youth Festival in Perth. 

BUSH DANCE - Saturday, September 14. 

A meal, fellowship and generally a great time to 

be had. All while fundraising. Ticket sales from the 

foyer and from the Parish Office.  

Please buy your tickets early to allow the organis-

ing team to organise catering  

menALIVE Special meeting 

Guest Speaker 

On the Thursday, 5th of Sep-

tember, Robert Falzon of 

MenAlive will be presenting on 

the importance of fathers 

in society and the family. 

This will be a great event 

for all to attend, to receive 

his wisdom and to learn about 

this important topic. 

Breakfast after Mass Sunday Sep-
tember 1st. 

FROM OUR PARISH OFFICE…….. 



  

REPRESENTATIVES FROM 

YEAR FOUR AT THE  

IMPERIAL CENTRE 

GOSFORD  

BUILDING STRAW TOWERS 

CONGRATULATIONS  

TO THE PRINCIPAL 

AWARDS 

RECIPIENTS  



  

Every 

child 

needs 

to pay 

$5 via 

Qkr! 



 



 FROM OUR PARENTS AND FRIENDS COMMITTEE……………. 

Thank you to all who attended the meeting last night. It was wonderful to see so many people.  

Lots of things were discussed last night. Three events were decided upon which I'll endeavour to briefly 
explain. Please keep reading the newsletters and Compass posts as we will be updating you with these 
events in the next coming weeks. 

SMOOTHIE DAY 

Week 7 is a busy week with Wellbeing Week and our school concert. On the Thursday we will be holding a 
fruit smoothie day (5/9/19). You will be able to pre order a smoothie for $2 on Qkr! Banana or strawberry 
will be our smoothie options. There will be soy milk for those children who cannot have cow's milk. The 
smoothies will be made from fruit, yoghurt, honey and milk. The soy smoothies will have a dairy free alter-
native to yoghurt. This event will go on Qkr! next week and close the Tuesday 3rd September so we can 
purchase everything we need on the Wednesday. No additional orders will be accepted and the canteen 
will not be selling anything else on this day. 

OBSTACOOL 

For the past two years, we have held the Colour Fun Run as our major fundraiser. This year we want to mix 
things up a bit. We are hoping to hold an Obstacool event day at the school. This is a huge inflatable fun 
course with slides, walls, tunnels, commando nets and more! You may have seen it before somewhere. 
The children would absolutely love it. Please look it up. Many schools on the coast have had this as their 
fundraiser and have been very impressed.  

Our main obstacle with this idea is it costs $2500 for the day. As this will be our major fundraiser for the 
year, we feel that the cost of holding such an event may not bring in as much revenue as we need. We are 
hoping to seek out Sponsorship from businesses for this event, and therefore whatever the children raise, 
can go straight back to the school and not to pay for the event. We are asking if any of you who have a 
business and would like to donate towards the event, to please contact the office. Your donations will be 
greatly appreciated. On the day, your business can advertise with signage and will be acknowledged in our 
newsletters and facebook feeds. We would like to hold this event early to mid term 4 so we need to get 
cracking on organising it. I'll keep you all posted on updates of our sponsorship plea. 

GRANDPARENTS DAY ART EXPO 

As part of our Grandparents Day celebrations on October 25th, the children will be creating an artwork 
which will be up for sale. These will be available to pre purchase on Qkr! as well as on the day. The art-
works will be framed and sold for a cost of $10 each. We understand that those of you with lots of children 
at the school will find this quite expensive so our Art Expo Special will be buy 2, get one free! More infor-
mation to follow.  

SAVE THE DATE—7 NOVEMBER  

CASEY’S TOY WAREHOUSE  CHRISTMAS VIP SHOPPING NIGHT  

FATHERS DAY STALL—Tuesday 27 August 

 Please remember to order your Fathers Day gift on Qkr! - $6 per gift  Please do this 
over the weekend (as this will close on Monday) 

 you may purchase more than one 

 And please remember to tell your child that you have done so.   

 Children may swap or purchase on Wednesday 28 August at recess in the Canteens.  

Thank you Katie and Tammy for their organisation 

Many thanks for your continued support. Have a great weekend. 

Ange Stitt 



 From Our St Pat’s Canteen Committee ………... 
It has been great seeing some new faces volunteering in both the infants and primary canteens this term, as well as 
some of the regular familiar faces – thank you everyone. 
Today we had to close the Infants canteen for the first time this term due to lack of volunteers, which is a real shame 
for the kids (and parents alike!) – so please if you can help out, even if only for a couple of hours in the morning or the 
afternoon, please comment on the canteen Facebook page or send Louise or Andrea a text. 
  
We have also had some issues with some of our products being out of stock with our supplier this term, 
particularly gluten free nuggets. Thank you for your understanding and patience, while we work through 
these issues. We hope to have these issues resolved too, and hopefully even some new products availa-
ble. We do need to ensure that the products we sell are in line with the Healthy School Canteen guide-
lines, however if you or your children have any feedback or ideas about existing or new products, please 
let us know. 
 

Click 

here to 

join Our 

Kids 

Canteen 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1150373901753074/?multi_permalinks=1154178634705934&notif_id=1560382830249831&notif_t=group_activity
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1150373901753074/?multi_permalinks=1154178634705934&notif_id=1560382830249831&notif_t=group_activity
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1150373901753074/?multi_permalinks=1154178634705934&notif_id=1560382830249831&notif_t=group_activity
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1150373901753074/?multi_permalinks=1154178634705934&notif_id=1560382830249831&notif_t=group_activity
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1150373901753074/?multi_permalinks=1154178634705934&notif_id=1560382830249831&notif_t=group_activity


 

BOOK WEEK  
All the children and teachers are very excited about St Patrick's Book Week 

next week and I am sure they have been talking about what character they 

will dress up as. All the events for next week are as follows: 

There will be a Book Fair in the LARC, Tuesday 27th August to Friday 

30th August, which we welcome all families to support.  

Tuesday and Wednesday are viewing days, all children will get the opportunity to visit the Book 

Fair with their class, during Library time. 

Children will complete a “Wish List” when they visit the book fair. Hopefully they will only put 2 or 3 

of their favourite titles on the wish list. The Wish List is just as named “a wish list” you are under 

no obligation to purchase what your children write down. You may put money in an envelope 

along with the wish list, use the pre-payment option on the back of the wish list or visit the Book 

fair with your child on the nominated days and times above. If a title sells out as I am sure some 

popular titles will do, I can place a reorder with Scholastic and it usually arrives within a few days. 

 There will be no sales to children on Tuesday or Wednesday unless they are accompanied by a 

parent before or after school.   

Thursday and Friday morning are buying days. 

Every sale of a book earns our school commission which is used by the LARC and library to pur-

chase many new books for the children to borrow and read. It would be wonderful to have every-

one’s support for this event.  

 BOOK PARADE—On Thursday 29th August children can come to school dressed as a Book 

Character. This character can be linked with the theme of Book Week which is “Reading is my 

secret (super) power” or a favourite character from a book, children DO NOT need to bring 

the book to school.  

Please do not go to any expense. Most children have a costume at home eg. Fairy, witch, wizard, 

a DC or Marvel superhero, if not many characters costumes are easily in the children’s wardrobe 

eg. Mary Poppins, Matilda, Hey Jack, Zac Power who wear normal clothes. The book parade will 

be at 10.00am on the Primary play-

ground followed by rug reading 

(have you contacted your child’s 

teacher to read a short story?) fol-

lowed by a picnic morning tea. 

Hope you can join us! 

  

Premier’s Reading Challenge  

WE MUST CLOSE The Premier’s Reading Challenge by the 30th August. If you 

have not returned your Reading Log please do so As Soon As Possible. If you are 

just a few books short bring in the reading Log and I will add the books we have read 

during library time. Congratulations to all the children who made it to the finish line 

just in time: Hannah in 1B, Jackson in 1G, Stella in 1G, Rohan, Sienna H and Jaden in 2B, Am-

brose in 2G, Sarah in 4B, Isaac in 5G and Rania in 6B. Congratulations and well done to all these 

fantastic readers. Reading is your Secret Power! 

FROM OUR TEACHER LIBRARIAN—MRS CARMEN HARTZ 



 



 


